
 

 

 
August 23, 2023         via e-mail 
 
Parish President Matthew Jewell 
Attn: Mr. Mike Palamone, CAO 
St. Charles Parish Government 
P.O. Box 302 
Hahnville, LA 70057 
 
RE: St. Charles Clean Fuels LLC  
 Board of Commerce and Industry Approval Notice (“Notice”) 

Tax Exemption Application #20230093-ITE - $1,859,101,625.00 
 

Dear Parish President Jewell: 
 

This Notice is being provided to you pursuant to the Rules of the Board of Commerce and 
Industry (“Board”), effective August 20, 2018, specifically Title 13 of the Louisiana 
Administrative Code, §503(H)(1) (“Rule”).  
 
Pursuant to this Rule, the Notice is hereby given that the above-referenced Tax Exemption 
Application for St. Charles Clean Fuels LLC, attached hereto along with the corresponding 
Exhibit A, was approved by the Board on Wednesday, August 23, 2023.  Local governmental 
entities have thirty days from the date notice of the Board’s approval is posted on LED’s 
website to determine whether to take further action on the approval in accordance with the 
Rule and may provide the necessary notice to LED, timely, using the attached Notice of Action.  
Any local governmental entity that timely notifies LED that the above-referenced application 
has been placed on the agenda of a public meeting will have an additional thirty days to make a 
final determination in accordance with the Rule.  If the local governmental entity takes no 
action or does not provide timely notice of action to LED within the delays provided by the Rule, 
then the application shall be deemed approved by that entity.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kristin Cheng 
Program Administrator 
Industrial Tax Exemption Program 
(225) 342-2083 
ITEP@la.gov 
 
c: Assessor, St. Charles Parish 


